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Welcome to School Day/All Aboard Orientation was again a huge success.  Our attendance 
rate was 99%.  This is our second year of scheduling family conferences the first day of 
school.   Families shared many positive comments about Welcome to School Day.  Thanks 
to staff for their hard work in making this a great way to start the year.  
 
Enrollment update (September 16, 2013) 
All Aboard   73 (Includes 8 at HeadStart) 
Kindergarten  82 
First Grade  84 
Second Grade  62 
Third Grade  75 
Fourth Grade  70 
   446 
 
A meeting to discuss PALS was held on September 9.  The PALS window for first grade is 
September 16 – October 11. 
 
The Climate Council met on September 18. 
 
Fourth graders traveled to the Chippewa Valley Museum on September 20.  This field trip is 
sponsored by the elementary PTO.  
 
Upcoming Events 

 Kindergarten students will go to the Pumpkin Patch on September 27.  
 The PALS window for 4K and Kindergarten is October 14 – November 8. 
 Early Release is scheduled for October 10 and in-service will be October 11. 
 Mr. Leschisin and Mrs. Schroeder will meet with teachers involved in the Educator 

Effectiveness pilot on September 24.  
 
 


